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Meet the rangers at the Bass Lake Parking Area off of Highway 221 in Blowing Rock.  Wear
your hiking boots and warm clothes.  Bring water.  Hike 1 mile to the Historic Cone Apple Barn. 
Event will take place outside of the Apple Barn.  Restrooms and indoor area are inaccessible
while at the barn.      Event is free and open to the public.  Questions may be directed to:
Amy_Renfranz@nps.gov or (828) 295-6308
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